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Dear Parents,          Date:9th April 2024 

Year 5 Music Share Singing for Schools concert 

We are pleased to be able to inform you that we have been invited to take part in the Music Share concert at Lichfield 

Cathedral.  This is a school singing project supported by a partnership between Lichfield Cathedral and Cathedral School 

and is funded by Arts’ Council England.  The children will take part in 4 training sessions in school between April and 

June and will then attend the concert at the Cathedral on 26th June 2024. The children will be transported to and from 

the event via coach and will need to be collected from school on return from the event at approximately 8.45pm. Children 

will need to wear full school uniform and bring a packed tea, snack and drinks with them on the day.  

The Concert day time table and details are as follows: 

2.30pm Arrival at Lichfield Cathedral  

3-4.30pm Joint rehearsal in Lichfield Cathedral 

4.30-5.20pm Supper break – children to bring packed suppers and snacks  

5.30pm Attend Choral Evensong, sung by the Cathedral Choir 

7-8pm Concert – free for parents to attend 

Please see parent pay to consent to your child taking part in the visit, to let us know if you would like to attend and for 

the voluntary contribution of £2 towards the cost of the visit by Monday 3rd June. This contribution covers part of the cost 

of the transport to and from the event, the rest of the cost has been subsidised by School funds. 

Any questions please contact the school office and we will endeavour to answer your questions. 

Regards, 

Mrs Gripton 


